
Redesigning   
Decelles street 
between Sainte-Croix and Décarie 
 
Come discuss this with us during a 

Street Co-creation Workshop 
Tuesday, March 20th, 2018, at 6:45 p.m 
At the Borough Hall, 777, boulevard Marcel-Laurin, second floor 

Objectives 

 To confirm the portrait of the chal-

lenges ahead.  

 To identify components of the vision 

 To explore concrete layout ideas 

MANDATORY REGISTRATION 

ruedecelles@ecologieurbaine.net  

514 282-8378, ext. 225  

The Borough of Saint-Laurent has been 

selected to take part in Ville de Montré-

al's Programme d'implantation des rues 

piétonnes et partagées, with the project 

on rue Decelles.  

To ensure that this project meets the 

community's needs, the Borough of Saint

-Laurent is launching a participatory pro-

cess and inviting residents to a co-

creation workshop. 

mailto:ceumprojet@gmail.com

